
Wellington Road Multi-Modal Corridor Study – Option Review 

Aberdeen City Council is currently undertaking a study on Wellington Road to look at ways of 

improving travel for people and goods along the corridor. Among the objectives are: improving air 

quality, facilitating school travel, safer travel for pedestrians and cyclists, improving bus and freight 

movements. The study area for the project is from A90(T) / A956 Charleston Interchange to the Queen 

Elizabeth Bridge. It also incorporates the side roads in proximity to Wellington Road, and any 

interaction with A90(T). 

 

 

A number of options are being developed as part of the on-going study and we are looking for 

feedback on these options as part of the appraisal process. Any options that are taken forward to the 

next stage will be subject to more detailed development and appraisal. The feedback from this 

consultation will inform the study going forward and the appraisal report for the current stage of the 

project will be published in due course. 

The Public Exhibition material giving details of the options being considered is available to view in the 

related documents section below. 


